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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

 

RE: World Book Day 
 

Eden Boys’ Leadership Academy, Birmingham East will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 
07th March. World Book Day is an international celebration of books and reading, aimed to encourage 
our students to discover the pleasure of reading. 

 

Our students will be taking part in a range of activities including book quizzes, escape rooms, a book 
bake off, and many more! Normal lessons will take place and all students must bring their equipment, 
planners, and subject books. 

 

We are inviting year 7 students only to dress up as a character from their favourite book, or a book 
they have recently read. Students are not obliged to take part in this and may of course prefer to 
attend in their normal uniform, however, please do encourage your child to dress up. Your child 
should not wear any other clothing (jeans, hoodies etc.) that do not clearly relate to a book character. 
The costume must clearly indicate a book character rather than being own clothes.  

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Daria Makarova 

Assistant Principal 

 
 


